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Community Engagement Status Report 

Project Name: Warner Street Upgrade Project 

Status: OPEN 

Consultation Closes: 31 October 2018 

Description: The need to upgrade Warner Street between Owen and Grant is 
required for three reasons: 
 
 Without re-engineering to accommodate the shallow root system of 

the existing trees, their health will continue to decline suffer 
 Damage to public infrastructure including the road and drains 

caused by roots will continue if nothing is done, adding to 
maintenance costs 

 Residents and business operators in Warner Street will continue to 
experience issues with water not draining away leaving pools of 
stagnant, smelly water, gutters and drains filling with leaves, and 
roots causing trip hazards.   

 
Douglas has awarded a contract for consultants to prepare several 
solutions, which will cover:  

 Roadway  
 Streetscape  
 Street lighting  
 Landscaping  
 Shared pathways  
 Cycle lanes 
 Residential and Commercial parking  
 Residential and Commercial crossovers  
 Drainage upgrades 

 

Where Information is 
Available 

A copy of the Options Analysis Report detailing the three concepts  
may be viewed or downloaded from Douglas Shire Council’s Website 
– Have Your Say Page 

Please give us your 
feedback: 

Comments on the plan can be provided via email 

gaye.scott@douglas.qld.gov.au 

or  

written comments to PO Box 723, Mossman, QLD 4873 

Future Engagement: To be advised 

Supporting Information: On the website, there’s also: 
A one-page summary (Information Leaflet), 

Tree Health and Condition Report 
Jim Scott, B.Sc. (Hons) – Level 8 Arborist 

Port Douglas Waterfront Master Plan 
And Port Douglas Waterfront Landscape Guide 
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